
Notice of Cancellation 
Cultural Arts Commission  

 
Regular Meeting 

 
Tuesday, July 28, 2020 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT that the Regular meeting of the Cultural 
Arts Commission scheduled for Tuesday, July 28, 2020, at 9:00 a.m., has been 
canceled.  
 
Please check public postings for information on the next meeting.  
 
Should there be any questions regarding this notice, please contact Brittany 
Saleaumua, Administrative Assistant, at (310) 456-2489 ext. 349 or 
BSaleaumua@malibucity.org    
 
Dated: July 23, 2020, at 11:00 a.m.  
 
 
 
 
_____________________________________ 
Brittany Saleaumua, Administrative Assistant  
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